
 

 

 

 

2nd April 2025 

 

Kenyon Hall Farm- Tuesday 10th June 2025 

Dear parent/carer 

As part of our Science topic this term 'Growing plants/bulbs', the children have a 
fantastic opportunity to visit Kenyon Farm. This trip will give the children a chance to 
enhance their learning by participating in an educational walking tour of the farm 
discussing food production, nutrition and healthy eating. The experience will also 
include the chance to pick their own strawberries whilst at the farm! The children will 
travel by coach and the visit will take place during the school day. Children will need 
to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag, if you would like to order a school 
packed lunch please do so on the parent app link that will follow. Children are to 
wear their school PE uniform with sensible shoes/wellies and outdoor clothes 
suitable for a farm visit. In case of hot weather please ensure children have sun 
cream applied before school.   
 
The cost of the visit, including coach travel will be £18.88 per child. This is available 
on your parent pay account for payment now. If you do not have your login details for 
parent pay please contact the school office on finance@waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk  
We are sending the details of this trip early so that parents/carers have plenty of time 
to make payment. If we do not receive enough parental contributions to this trip, then 
it will need to be cancelled. 
Payments must be made by Monday 2nd June to enable to trip to go ahead. 
 
Kind regards  
Year 2 team 
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